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Subject: Hose substitutions 

 

Hoshizaki is changing vendors on many of our hose part numbers.  Several part numbers will 

change over the next several months.   

 

This change may also include a change in color.  These hoses are backwards compatible and 

either hose is acceptable. 

 

 

Current part number Subs to New part number Unit of sale 

7716-2025  7716B2025 1 foot each 

7716-1519  7716B1519 1 foot each 

7716-1216  7716B1216 1 foot each 

7716-2732  7716B2732 1 foot each 

7716-0913  7730-0912 1 meter each 

7725-0912  7730-0912 1 meter each 

 

 

If you have question concerning this Service Bulletin, please contact the Technical Support 

department Warranty Department techsupport@hoshizaki.com or 1-800-233-1940. 
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